
Quarterly voter’s meeting & potluck 
 

On Sunday, June 20th, at 11:30  

there will be a Potluck in  

the Fellowship Hall. 

 

At 12:30, following the Potluck, we will  

have our Quarterly Voter’s Meeting. 

 

Everyone is invited to attend.  

 

If you wish to become a voting member of the Church, 

you can get further information at the Meeting. 

 


